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To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Cc:
Subject: Sunnica Funding Statement
Date: 30 July 2022 07:17:54

For the attention of Michele Gregory Case Officer Sunnica Energy Farm URGENT PLEASE.
From Alan B Smith Worlington ref 20030110
Dear Michele
I have particular interest in the above as I have a financial background and will be submitting a
comprehensive report in my Written Representation.
However now that due to Sunnicas request to make changes to the DCO certain items they have
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate will be out of date as the date for the examination is now
being pushed right back to later in the year.
In the Funding statement they have submitted is included the annual accounts for the Parent
Company of Sunnica Ltd which happens to be Spanish.
That company is Solaer Holding, S.L.and Subsidiaries Audited report Consolidated Financial

Statements and Consolidated Directors report for the year ended 31st December 2020 which

was signed off by Deloitte, S.L.on the 15th July 2021

Therefore the accounts for 31stDecember 2021 are now available.
Please can the Inspectors request Sunnica now, to produce those 2021 accounts in English and
preferably converted to sterling.
Those presently with the planning inspectorate are in euros which is very misleading to a reader
and should have been converted to sterling when included in their DCO.
Kind regards
Alan B Smith Worlington.



Michele Gregory Planning Inspectorate Sunnica Case Manager. 

From Alan Smith  

Interested Party ref No  20030110 

Monday 8th August  Deadline for submission 23.59 . hours 

Written  at 6pm and written in my private capacity as a resident of Worlington. 

Dear Michele 

I write with reference to my letter to you and your response of the 4th August with my letter 
attached. 

I apologise for having to write again but feel I must bring a matter of confusion to the Examining 
Inspectors attention and I will explain.  

I refer to Pinsent Masons letter to the Planning Inspectorate of the 21st July 2022 and ref to Option 3 
changes, heading Updated Crane Routing paras No 7 and 8. 

Reference is only made to a crane that will oversail a small piece of land East of Freckenham down 
Mildenhall Road and then turning left into a un named road. 

There is of course no reference to the dimensions of the crane or its weight or what the overhang is. 

I now refer to the option on the Planning Inspectorate Sunnica website to refer to the developer’s 
website. 

That does not refer to a crane in any part of the particulars re the Option 3 change but rather to a 
heading AIL and that refers to plate 1 ( 16 Axle Girder Trailer) which will carry a huge transformer. 

The AIL gives a sketch of the vehicle with the transformer sitting in the middle of the trailer unit. 

Once again no dimensions are produced or the weight of the vehicle OR the transformer sitting on 
the vehicle and its overhang. 

To conclude a decision must be made by the applicant; 

 is it a crane they are referring to? 

or is it a 16 Axle Girder trailer with a 400KV transformer thereon? 

The public, who are not being consulted in this instance, have a right to know all the answers to the 
above and what the overhang is on the vehicle involved. Furthermore those parties that are being 
consulted must know the answer to base a decision. 

Please kindly ensure the Examining Inspectors are aware of my letter and kindly acknowledge 
receipt. 

Kind regards 

 

Alan B Smith 
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